

# NORWOOD RESIDENTS ASSOCIATION COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES

## **Held at Albert St, Norwood on Wednesday, November 10th, 2021**

Present: Ian Radbone, Tom Smith, Chris Francis, Alison Wood, David Althorp, Rowena Dunk

Meeting commenced at 7:35pm.

### **Previous minutes:**

The minutes from the previous committee meeting were accepted as a true and factual record by those committee members that were present.

Matters arising:

- Tom, Ian & Alison to go to Bendigo Bank to change signatories.  
**ACTIONS: Alison to arrange a time with the bank for next Monday.**
- Lights Up Norwood – outstanding actions:  
**Tom - produce pamphlet suitable for letterboxing + sponsor certificates + noticeboard poster + submit article to East Herald + add post to web home page.**  
**Rowena – Approach Dunstan office about printing pamphlets**

### **Treasurer report:**

- Balance as at 31/10 \$1910.98. See attached report.

### **Activities:**

- Lights Up – Selective letterboxing to be done.
- Ian and others met with planning experts.
- The meeting with Steven Marshall took place (Ian, Chris & David attended) – response was that the council needs to expand the historic overlay for Norwood.
- Ian talked to council planning panel in advance of the Steven Marshall meeting.
- Council meeting – Ian attended. Main item was the approval of the parking strategy. More timed parking is to be created.

### **Advocacy:**

Nothing to report.

### **Media:**

Nothing to report.

### **Newsletter:**

**ACTIONS: Tom – get this month's events to Ian**

### **Meetings:**

- Next general meeting – on 21<sup>st</sup> December. This will be a social function and double as the presentation for Lights Up Norwood. A venue is required – possibility is the Norwood Football club – Ian to investigate. If no suitable venue can be found (especially given it's Christmas), a backup plan is to have an outdoor event in a park.

**ACTIONS:**      Ian – contact NFC re venue

### **Membership:**

- Is currently 67.

### **Other Business:**

- New projector  
Resolve to get one by next general meeting that requires it.

Next Meeting: Wednesday 15<sup>th</sup> December at Chris's.

Meeting closed at 8:50pm

**NORWOOD RESIDENTS ASSOCIATION****TREASURER'S REPORT****FROM: 30/09/2021****TO: 31/10/2021**

<b>Bank balance as at:</b>	<b>30/09/2021</b>		<b>1685.25</b>
	1/10/2021	Interest	0.08
	4/10/2021	21/22 membership payment – Newman	10.00
	20/10/2021	21/22 membership payment – Eatts	10.00
	27/10/2021	Jam sales	28.50

<b>Bank balance as at:</b>	<b>31/10/2021</b>		<b>1733.83</b>
----------------------------	-------------------	--	----------------

<b>Petty cash balance as at:</b>	<b>30/09/2021</b>		<b>123.05</b>
	13/10/2021	21/22 membership payment – Turner	<b>10.00</b>
	13/10/2021	21/22 membership payment – McLeay	<b>10.00</b>
	13/10/2021	Jam sale	4.00
	20/10/2021	Biscuits for meeting	<b>-10.90</b>
	20/10/2021	21/22 membership payment – Althorp	<b>10.00</b>
	20/10/2021	21/22 membership payment – Stephenson	<b>10.00</b>
	20/10/2021	21/22 membership payment – Wiggins	<b>10.00</b>
	20/10/2021	21/22 membership payment – Dingle	<b>10.00</b>
	20/10/2021	Supper donation	<b>1.00</b>

<b>Petty cash balance as at:</b>	<b>31/10/2021</b>		<b>177.15</b>
----------------------------------	-------------------	--	---------------

<b>TOTAL BALANCE AS AT:</b>	<b>30/09/2021</b>		<b>1808.3</b>
-----------------------------	-------------------	--	---------------

		<b>Transactions</b>	<b>102.68</b>
--	--	---------------------	---------------

<b>TOTAL BALANCE AS AT:</b>	<b>31/10/2021</b>		<b>1910.98</b>
-----------------------------	-------------------	--	----------------